
Rexton Elementary 
Home and School Association 

 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
You are cordially invited to our first Home and School 
Meeting of the new year! 
 
 
What?  Home and School Meeting 
 
When?  Wednesday, February 12th, 2014 at 6:30pm 
 
Where?  Rexton Elementary School Library 
 
Why?  This is an important meeting because we will be 

voting on how to spend the money raised from the 
Christmas Craft Fair  

 
 
Furthermore, next week is Teacher/Staff Appreciation 
Week! The Canadian Home and School Federation has 
announced that the 26th Annual Teacher/Staff Appreciation 
week will be celebrated during the week of February 9th – 15th.  
This week provides a wonderful opportunity to recognize the 
dedicated work of the teachers, bus drivers, secretaries, 
custodians, teacher assistants, administrators and all other 
support staff towards realizing our children’s full potential. 
The RES Home and School Association will be providing the 
staff with coffee, lunch and a big “thank you”. 
 


